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Maynard Music Association  

Meeting Minutes 

April 5, 2023 

7:30 p.m.-8:15 p.m.  

 

Present: Renee Lilly, Sarah Johnson, Cheryl Lucas, Rachel Leeuwis, Wouter Leeuwis, 

Matthew Truch, Julie Wisniewski 

 

MMA Officers:   

Chairpersons: Cheryl Lucas & Rachel Leeuwis  

Fowler Chair: Renee Lilley   

Treasurer: Matthew Truch 

Secretary: Sarah Johnson 

Webmaster: Wouter Leeuwis 

 

Secretary Update:  

● A reminder that the secretary and Fowler chair terms are ending in June, and we will 
need to make families aware of the opportunity to run for a seat. 

● Minutes from the March meeting were voted on and are ready to be posted on our 
website. 

● The scholarship application has been shared with seniors and their families and is 
posted on the MMA website; the deadline to apply is April 28. 

● The Senior Banquet committee has been meeting and will be sending invites to Class of 
2023 families after April vacation; deadlines for materials in time for the banquet will be 
May 15. The awards process needs to begin with the music directors in April. 

 
Disney trip updates: 

● For the final update before the trip, the committee chair mentioned video will be taken of 
the performances. Updates have been shared with families and chaperones, with a 
detailed itinerary sent by email.  

 
Webmaster update: 

● Recent updates include the scholarship application. 
 

Treasurer update: 

● One scholarship recipient from last year’s graduating class has not yet received 

their check.  

● Recently approved bids have not yet been expensed. 

 

MMA chair updates:  

● MMA is continuing to pay attention to the school budget discussions and preparing 

to advocate for the music programs if that becomes necessary.  

● MMA will continue to communicate with the music directors on Great East (grades 

6-8); details about transportation funding needs have not been finalized, and MMA 

will need to collect payments and T-shirt sizes from families. 



Prepared and submitted by Sarah Johnson 

● A flier is being drafted for the Jazz Cafe on May 3, following the same ticket prices 

as last year. Blueprint Jazz Club will be performing. 

● MMA will need to seek volunteers for upcoming events; it may be possible to 

continue service points in future seasons after Disney. 

● Pops Night will be a senior class fundraising event at Fowler in late April. 

● MMA would like to share information about Districts after the students perform but 

needs a complete list that includes students who auditioned. 

● MMA will request a table at the Fowler Fine Arts night and may include a photo 

slideshow.  

 

 


